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MKL Association Board  
Members 
  
President  Austin Godfrey* 
Secretary  Tawnya Kabnick* 
Treasurer  Bobbi Coulter* 
Beaches & Docks Ruth Chaney 
Clubhouse  Joyce Murray 
Community Affairs Barbara Coe 
Grounds  Joan Haynsworth 
House Maintenance Bob Edgar 
Roads  Tim Lukacs 
Water  Rick Barrett 
  
* Lakeshore Co. Board Members 
  
Association Board Meetings: 
Jan. 6 7:30 
Feb. 2, 7:30 
Mar. 2, 7:30 
  
Country Club Board Members 
  
President   Carl Bonar 
Secretary   Alison Maxwell 
Treasurer  Bill Haynsworth 
Bar Chair  Dave Clark 
Social Chair Wendy Hamilton 

  

Coming Events 

  

 Dec. 13....Community Holiday Open 

House 

      

 Dec. 31….New Year’s Eve  

 Happy New Year! 

  

 Jan 23...TGIF /Association Meeting  

  

 Feb ?.... TGIF? 

  

 Check the Web site for updates! 

             

Steppers: Contact Nancy Witwer  

or Mary Luberto to sign up!! 

 

Board Elections! 

 

Ballots for the election of new 

members to the Association board 

have been distributed in your 

mailboxes. Please return your marked 

ballots to Secretary Tawnya Kabnick’s 

mailbox on Beach Trail by December 
20.  
If you are interested in working on any 

of the Association committees, please 

let Tawnya know and she will forward 
the information to the appropriate 

chair. 

  

The Holidays Are Here! 

  

The annual Holiday Open House was held in the Clubhouse on Saturday, December 

13, and a great crowd of families attended to savor the sumptuous array of hors 

d’oevres, entrees, and desserts.  

 

Thanks to the hard-working Committee, chaired by Bill & Joan Haynsworth—Alison & 

Feilim Maxwell, Wendy & Trevor Hamilton, Ruth & Fenton Chaney, Dave Clark & 

Tawnya Kabnick, Ellie & George Burd, Mike Witwer, 

 Joe Tesi, Carl Bonar, et. al.—for brightening the  

holiday season for the Community! 

     

  

  
Fall Road Cleanup Held 

  

Road Cleanup on November 22nd 

succeeded in keeping our leaf/branch 

surplus in check for the season. It is now 

housed behind the garden, where it is 

composting for future use.  

  

Thanks to Tim Lukacs for organizing the 

cleanup, and to Carl Bonar and Dale 

Scolnick for feeding the workers so well! 

And thanks to all our volunteers for their 

hard but rewarding work! 

  


